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[ POEA ADVISORY NO. 27, S. 2011, June 10, 2011
]

POEA-OWWA-PHILHEALTH E-RECEIPTS NOS. 5059001-5060000

All concerned are hereby alerted that the following POEA-OWWA-PhilHealth e-
receipts, which serve as travel exit pass for Overseas Filipino Workers, were found
to have been  printed in two sets, and are therefore subject to investigation:




POEA-OWWA-PhilHealth e-receipts nos. 5059001-506000

This serves as a public advisory and a warning for the protection of all concerned.
Persons with access, particularly OFWs in possession of any of the above-listed e-
receipts which have been placed on watchlist by airport operatives, including the
Bureau of Immigration, are advised to report immediately and / or  check with POEA
to avoid unnecessary inconvenience:




Office of the Director

Licensing and Regulation Office


Philippine Overseas Employment Administration

4/F BFO Bldg., EDSA-Ortigas


Mandaluyong City



Tel. No. 727 7772; email: attymeldizoncpa@yahoo.com

For information and guidance.



Adopted: 10 June  2011



(SGD.) CARLOS S. CAO, JR.

Administrator
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